
 

Hi everyone and welcome back to school for 2018, 

 

I hope you all had amazing holiday. Just letting you all know 

that we are still recruiting students for our CMS Student 

Newspaper and we would love you to come along to our next 

newspaper meeting which is next Wednesday 21 March 2019 

at lunch in the Year 8 area (upstairs in A Block). I hope you all 

enjoy this casual free dress day and have a great weekend. 

 

Thank you to the students who contributed to the first edition 

of the CMS Student Newspaper for 2018! 

 

Jess Woolford 

Editor 



 

 

 School News!!

Upcoming Events 

 

Thursday 12th April – 10:30am - 11:00am  – Year 7 Business Expo 

Thursday 15th to Friday 16th March – Clontarf Year 8 Camp  

Tuesday 20th to Wednesday 21st March – Clontarf Year 9 Camp 

Monday 26th to Thursday 29th March – Year 9 VET program 

Friday 13th April – Health and Wellbeing Expo 

Friday 13th April – Last day of Term 1 

Queens’s Baton Relay 

We were delighted to have had the Queen’s Baton Relay visit our school as it 

makes its way across the country in lead up to the Gold Coast 2018 

Commonwealth Games. We all went out of class to wait for the Queens Baton to 

run though our school. We all got ready. We all watched as a stick with lights and 

of course a letter from the queen rushed past us, everybody was excited to see 

it, well it was from the queen and it travelled a long way to get here. There it was 

one person handed it to the other and he jogged through our school, to the next. 

Once we had seen it we all went back inside. 



 

 

 
Grade 7’s  

Year 7 Sleepover: 

At the year 7 Sleepover when we first got there we really just went around, then 

we brought out boogie boards and did a slip and slide. More people started to 

show up and we had more in line they got kids to wet them. It was a great 

afternoon, pizza arrived for dinner and they just hung out. After a while we were 

sent up to the year seven area for free time, some people took showers, some 

went around school and others played soccer in the hall with Mr Balmer. Then it 

was up to bed and lights out. When we woke up we had to wait until we were 

able to roam free then we had breakfast, then showers and get ready for school. 

It was a great sleepover and was really fun. 

Teacher of the Month: Ms Mangohig! 

She is 7.6 home group teacher and teaches math and science teacher. Ms 

Mangohig is nice kind caring and mostly follows the rules. She is always helping 

others and thinking of ways to improve. 

What students said: 

1. Ms Mangohig because she is a great math teacher. 

2. Ms Mangohig she makes learning fun. 

3. Ms Mangohig she helps me understand what to do. 

Great work Ms Mangohig! 

Well done Ms Mangohig. Naayan’s Easter drawing 



 

 

 

 

Grade 8’s 

Teacher of the Month: Ms North  

She is the home economics teacher and she is very chill and helpful when 

teaching inexperienced kids.  

Things students said: 

1. Ms North keeps her lessons entertaining. 

2. Ms North is very chill and does fun activities in her classes.  

Well done Ms North! 

Word Squares 

Make as many words as 

you can using each 

letter only once. 

Challenge: Try and 

figure out the big word! 

Witani’s Easter Comic 



 

Grade 9’s 

Teacher of the Month: Mr Pasi!  

Mr Pasi is a grade 9 teacher who makes class hard but fun. 

1. Mr Pasi enjoys challenging us to do our best at all times and 

work as hard as we can.  

2. He lets us have a lot of freedom in his classes yet still 

complete all work and not muck around. 

We have a lot of fun in your classes Mr Pasi and we love your 

stories! 

Alyssa’s Expectations vs Reality Comic 

Easter Comic 

Don’t spend your lives 

completely wasting 

your time. 

Do what you wish 

now! 

Inspirational Quote 

of the Month 


